
Nevada  County  tax  collector
coming to Truckee
Nevada County Treasurer and Tax Collector Tina Vernon will be
setting  up  office  in  the  Truckee  area  to  serve  residents
during peak property tax season.

Second tax installments are due no later than April 10, 2014.

The seasonal office will be located at the Truckee Sheriff
Substation  at  10879  Donner  Pass  Road,  Suite  A.  The  tax
collector will be available April 7-9 from 9am to 4pm, and is
encouraging  residents  to  pay  their  property  taxes,  ask
questions, or to just say “hello”.

Payments can also be made by mail, postmarked no later than
April 10 and sent to P.O. Box 128, Nevada City, CA 95959-0128.
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